
AER Neurological Visual Impairment Division

Greetings NVID!

AERBVI - PreConference - SAVE THE DATE! JULY 20th - 9 AM to 4:30 PM

If you’re planning on joining us at AER International Conference in St. Louis
this summer please mark your calendars for a pre-conference day on CVI. The title
for our pre-conference is “Learning from Children and Adults with CVI About How
They Live Their Best Lives” For this special day, we’re honored to focus on CVI
across the lifespan. The day will feature case studies, research to practice, and the
highlight, a panel discussion with adults with acquired CVI. This will be an
opportunity for us to learn from the varied experiences of CVI from an international
group of adults with the condition. We’re so very excited and honored to be able to
host this day for you and we hope you’ll join us. Details for registration coming
soon! 

Call for Participants - CVI Study 

Our friends at Smith-Kettlewell Eye Research Institute’s SeeLab are seeking
participants for their work researching children with higher visual functioning
differences (high functioning CVI). These are individuals four years old through
adulthood with acuities better than 20/80 to 20/100 who have no significant global
delays. If you know children that fit this description, please consider sharing this
information with their families. The tweet contains contact information for the
research team. Families will be compensated for their participation and get to
contribute to the great work being done in our field.

Visit AER

https:
https://aerbvi.org/2022-aer-biennial-international-conference/
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